



Dr M T Gareh Head of Middle School

Email: tom.gareh@ellesmere.com

23rd September 2016

Dear Parent,

Access Expeditions - Expedition Kit On-line Ordering

I attach an information leaflet from our on-line partnership, Access Expeditions, for ordering Duke of Edinburgh expedition kit. Pupils have been told about it.

Please visit their website (details below) to order kit. Payments can be taken on-line and orders will be delivered to the College marked for individual student's attention.

Website: http://www.accessexpeditions.com/my-school

If you have any questions, please email Access Expeditions - studentorders@accessexpeditions.com | studentorders@accessexpeditions.

The cut-off date for all orders is 10/10/2016
Orders will be delivered to the school by 17/10/2016

Yours sincerely,

Enc.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286